
Since February the Creative Arts team have helped the students at Queensmill School prepare a submission 

to the Royal Academy of Arts òYoung Artistsó competition. 

 The Theme of the submission is òSpecial Interestsó.  

The AV room has been transformed into a Dinosaur World, Transport World and a Music World.  

We took footage of  the students interacting with the art installations that they had helped inspire, design 

and make.  

This footage has been edited to make a video submission to the Royal Academyõs Young Artists Summer 

Show  to celebrate their unique creativity .  

 

It was wonderful to see the students working collaboratively on a group project that looked stunning when 

completed and installed in The AV Room.  

For the Transport world secondary students worked really hard to produce a Plane, Train, Boat 

and a Bus. They used their imagination and decorated each mode of  transport with vibrant        

colours and had their name signed onto the piece of  art that they made.  


